
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 24, 2015 
 
 
 
Sophia Papadimos 
Regulatory Policy Advocate 
CSI – Ohio 
77 South High Street, 30th Fl. 
Columbus, OH  43215-6117 

 Rules:   4734-6-04; -7-01; -7-02; -7-03; 
  -7-04; -7-05; -8-09; -10-04; -10-06 

Dear Ms. Papadimos: 
 
This correspondence is to acknowledge receipt of your CSI memo of August 20, 2015 for the 
review conducted on the above-referenced rules.   
 
The Board members discussed and reviewed the rules and the comments received at their 
meeting on August 20, 2015. It was the decision of the Board to file the rules with JCARR as 
filed with the BIA with the exception of rules 4734-7-01; 4734-7-02 and 4734-8-09.  
 
Rules 4734-7-01 and 4734-7-02 were amended to include the recommendation that authoring 
research papers is an acceptable form of CE and paragraph (B)(4)(a)(1-4) of rule 4734-8-09 was 
amended to remove language pertaining to chiropractic physicians. 
 
The changes made to the above rules subsequent to the CSI review do not change the impact to 
business and the Board plans to file the rules with JCARR accordingly. Thank you for your 
prompt and comprehensive review. If you should have any questions or concerns, please let me 
know. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kelly Caudill 
 

Kelly Caudill 
Executive Director 
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